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Firemenôs Park Shelter Project  ï In early June, the Village 

Board approved a contract with Ayres Associates, a multi-specialty 

architectural/engineering firm to assist with the planning process for a new 

multi-purpose shelter building for Firemenôs Park. 

Through a series of public input meetings with the Park & Recreation 

Commission, options were discussed for a new shelter building and related 

site improvements. The meeting discussion included potential site locations 

for the building, programming/uses for the building, and aesthetic 

characteristics desired for the building. Attendees completed a visual 

preference survey and discussed potential floor plan layouts. A picture of 

one of these meetings, as well as one of the suggested options, are below. 

Ayres Associates is completing the final project report including preliminary 

cost estimates for the building and site amenities. Village committees and 

the Village Board will be discussing this project in the near future as part of 

the review of the overall village capital improvementôs program.   

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks to everyone who has 

participated in this process! 
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Seasonal Greeting to all Residents of 

Germantown 

Seasonôs greetings to all the residents of Germantown!  Throughout the 

fourth quarter of 2018 the Village Board has been busy finalizing the budget 

for 2019. By the time this newsletter is available for release, the 2019 

budget will have gone through public hearing and voted on for approval by 

the Village Board.  

Changes made for the 2019 budget include the addition of another fulltime 

firefighter.  This would make the third year the Village Board has added 

staff to the Germantown Fire Department. The additional fulltime firefighters 

are now providing emergency response service 24 hours a day, 7 days a 

week, 365 days a year for all residents in need of emergency care.  

The Village Board has also approved upgrading the emergency care to 

paramedic level. The upgrade to paramedic service will allow Germantown 

Emergency response personnel the ability to administer pain relieving and 

other life-saving medications not available from the previous EMS / EMT 

emergency type care.  This upgrade to emergency services will help save 

lives and response time for all Germantown residents requiring paramedic 

care. 

As the Holiday season approaches, please take time to reflect upon the 

many blessings within your family and in our community. For me, an annual 

event that has helped get me into the Holiday Spirit has been the 

Germantown Christmas Festival which was held on Saturday, November 

10
th
. The day started with the Candy Cane 5K Walk / Run, followed by the 

parade at noon.  After the parade, there were family based events that 

occurred at the Germantown Library including food and warm beverages.   

It brings a smile to me every year to see the excitement of the little children 

when they stand in line to see Santa. Each year the dayôs events are 

wrapped up with Christmas carols from the Germantown High school 

chorus and the lighting of the Christmas tree. Truly a spectacular event put 

on by many resident volunteers and the Germantown Area Chamber of 

Commerce. This event has been going on every year since 1982.  If you 

have never attended one before please make plans to attend the 2019 

Christmas Festival, you will not be disappointed. 

And to all the residents of Germantown, I wish you a Merry Christmas and a 

happy holiday season filled with warm moments and cherished memories.   

Yours in Service, 

Dean Wolter 

Germantown Village President 



   

Germantown Christmas Festival 

Orchestrated by the Germantown Chamber of Commerce 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Thanks to the Germantown Tourism Commission for the photographs! 

 


